
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 16th September2022  

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 
 
 

 
2022/2023 

 

TERM 1 
 
 

Week 3 
 
 
 

Monday 19th September 
BANK HOLIDAY 
 
Tuesday 20th September 
3-4pm Y5&6 Netball Club 
 
Wednesday 21st September 
3-4pm Y1&2 Gymnastics 
6-7pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 22nd September 
3-4pm Y1-Y6 Forest Club 
3-4pm Y3&4 Rugby Club 
 
Friday 23rd September 
2:30pm Celebration              
Assembly—All welcome 
 
 
 

Week 4 
 
 
 

Monday 26th September 
3– 4pm Y6 Dodgeball Club 
 
Tuesday 27th September 
3-4pm Y5&6 Netball Club 
 
Wednesday 28th September 
3-4pm Y1&2 Gymnastics 
6-7pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 29th September 
3-4pm Y1-Y6 Forest Club 
3-4pm Y3&4 Rugby Club 
 
Friday 30th September 
2:30pm Celebration              
Assembly—All welcome 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

Rest in Peace  

Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II 

b. 1926 - d. 2022 

School Closed 19th September  

Lunchtimes 
At the moment, we are working with the children to ensure lunchtimes (in the 

hall for all of KS1/KS2 school dinners and in classrooms for KS2 packed 
lunches) are as calm and pleasant as possible.  During meals times at school, 

children are expected to sit quietly chatting to friends on their table whilst 
eating, demonstrating good tables manners such as:  

sitting still whilst eating their meal, using a knife and fork appropriately, chewing with their 
mouths closed, not talking with food in their mouths and picking up their own rubbish.  

 

Your help in encouraging children to practice these skills at home would be very helpful!  
Thank you.  

 HOUSE points  
 

The results:  
 

Connaught:   8 
Redoubt:        6 
Burgoyne:     2 
Kearsney:     0 

Writer of the week  
The nominations this week are:  Esme, Grayson, Abrina, Sasha, 

Xander & Nancy GH. 

The winner is: Grayson 
Well Done 

SUPERSTARS!  

Our Superstars this week are:  

Nihang, Obie, Max T, 

Niamh, and Noah  
 

   CONGATULATIONS!  

Kent Pilgrims’ Festival 
Children at Guston Primary School and their families are warmly invited to take part in a host of fun FREE events in Dover 
on Saturday and Sunday 24 and 25 September as part of the Kent Pilgrims’ Festival –   exploring historic and current day 

pilgrimage for all faiths and none. Events include…  

In the Footsteps of Dover’s Medieval Pilgrims 
Self-guided family trail 

Sat 24 Sept, 10am to 4pm 
Take part in a family-friendly pilgrim trail on Saturday 24 September anytime between 10am and 4pm to discover histor-

ic buildings, characters and stories. Enjoy free creative activities and get your trail sheet stamped at 3 venues to win a 
special prize. Pick up your trail sheet at the Maison Dieu, the Urban Fete Pilgrim Quarter in Pencester Gardens, Dover 

Museum or the Greeters’ Hut on the Marina Curve to begin your adventure. FREE event. Suitable for children agedd 3 
to 12 and adults. No need to book. 

 

Meet the Pilgrims 
Maison Dieu (Dover Town Hall) 

Sat 24 Sept and Sun 25 Sept, 10am to 4pm 
Explore the medieval Maison Dieu, Meet pilgrims, tile makers and a pilgrim badge maker. Take part in fun activities in-

cluding making your own medieval tiles and chat to our paintings conservator as she repairs a huge oil painting of St 
Martin, the patron saint of Dover. FREE event. Suitable for children aged 3 to 12 and adults. No need to book. 

  

From the Camino to the Hajj – pilgrim photos exhibition 
Dover Museum 

20 Sept to 31 Dec 2022 (Mon to Sat 9.30 to 5pm) 
Explore photos and stories of pilgrim journeys in Kent and around the world, including Buddhist, Christian, Hindu, Islam-

ic, Jewish and Sikh pilgrimage. FREE event. Suitable for children aged 3 to 12 and adults. No need to book. 
  

Happy Birthday to:  

 Isabella 

 We hope you have a Wonderful day! 

Please ensure that you have completed the club    
permission form online through School Spider     

before your child starts the club.  Children without         
permission will not be able to join the club until it is 
done.  We still have spaces in Dodgeball, Netball, 

Gymnastics and Rugby club.  Please book/pay 
through School Spider. 

Online flu vaccination forms need to be completed 
whether you agree or decline.  If you are new to the 
area and have not been able to complete the form as 
yet, please keep trying from Monday when the NHS 
system has been updated with your move to Kent. 


